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Group Meeting 12.12.2017


1. Introductions & Apologies.  Introductions with festive food and drink, welcome to Felix from AIUK and Stefan from the Chagos Island Support Association, both to talk about the right for return for the Chagos Islanders 

Newsletter writer: Brigitte, Rachel in the chair.
2. Campaign Updates
China: Angela reported that tens of thousands workers have been  evicted in Beijing their homes and businesses destroyed, the worst eviction since the Olympics in 2008. Housing activist Ni Yulan is speaking up for them from her wheelchair, after having been brutally tortured.
Chinese authorities often use the holiday periods to crack down on high profile Human Rights activists believing that the rest of the world is distracted.To show that we are still watching go on line to add to a petition: 
https://www.amnesty.org/en/get-involved/take-action/w4r-china-ni-yulan/ 
Columbia:

Nancy reported that after 40 years of civil war between the government and various revolutionry organisations such as Farq, peace negociations have neen going on for 4 yerars, but concerns for the safety of  indigenous and people of African origin have come to the forefront, as Farq used to protect them, especially in the Chaco region, where now the government is evicting people and big corporations are exploiting he vacuum.
3. Update on the Chagos Island  AIUK resolution 2017

Felix from AIUK reported that AI unable to finace research into the Right to Return of the Chagos Islanders, because of the complicated situation of evictions at different times and some having accepted compensation. The UN accepts some aspects of the Right to Return.  AI published a very general statement on the Right to Return by people who have been evicted or having to flee without naming the Chagos Islanders.
Stephan from the voluntary organisation  ‘Chagos Support Association UK’ wants much clearer expression of support from all concerned, details on the website: https://www.chagossupport.org.uk/ 
4. Possible AIBG resolutions for the upcoming AGM

There was no desperate need for a resolution but Rachel argued that better access to Amnesty Reports by members would improve the image and effectiveness of Amnesty. She suggested that lists of published reports should be emailed regularly to members who then are enabled to access those that are of interest and pass them on to groups and the media. This should be an administrative measure that does not need a resolution.
Brigitte argued that on-line actions should be accompanied by addresses for those who want to send letters.
The group pays expenses for one group member to represent us at the AIUK AGM and anyone wishing to go to the National Conference and AGM in Swansea on the 7-8 April  should contact Rachel or David.
5. Booksale Sale Feedback

Very sucessful, over £ 3 800 taken, clear up went swimmingly, thanks partly to help from Happyfish, not just taking the rest of the books but helping with the clear up. Brigitte to thank them. Although it was not discussed at this meeting, Angela and Brigitte feel that there needs to be an early and more focussed preparation for campaigning at the book sale.
6. Letter Writing and Right for Rights Campaign: no letter writing in December, Brigitte to pass on to AIUK all the cards signed at th book sale.
7. Future Meetings and AGM:
To be postponed till Janury meeting (AGM). David WW to step down from position of secretary, volunteers needed for all jobs.
8. Group Winter Social: Once again, Shelagh has kindly offered her lovely home as the venue. The date settled on at the meeting was Saturday January 20th from 7pm. Please bring party food and or drinks.
9. AOB 

The haul of books collected recently by Graham, Kristina and Russ from the Chelsea house of the late Arthur & Marion Boyars, publishers, has been stored in Rachel’s garage for the sale next Summer.  The books are very dusty and Kristina and Russ have offered to hoover them, Graham to provide them with the garage key. Nancy had kindly prepared a thank you letter to Catheryn Kilgarriff, who was Arthur Boyar's stepdaughter, for her generous donation. We were all able to sign the letter at the meeting.

We need to let Guy from the St Margaret’s know when we are not using the crypt (re: heating, other possible uses) Brigitte can liaise.

Rachel passed round info about supplier of cheaper stamps (10%), Brigitte to investigate. 
	
	                   EVENTS 2018

	Tuesday, 9th Jan
	Group Meeting, AGM

	Saturday, 20th Jan
	Winter Social at Shelagh’s, 139 Lee Park, SE3 9HZ

	Tuesday , 23rd Jan 
	7.30 Letter writing at he Greenwich Tavern

	7-8th April
	AIUK National Conference and AGM in Swansea

	Saturday, 15th June
	Book sale at the Church of the Ascension (9-5 pm)


Group Meetings: Second Tuesday every month (apart from June) at 7.30pm in the crypt of St. Margaret’s Church, Lee Terrace, SE13 5DL

Letter writing evenings:  Fourth Tuesday every month (apart from December) 
Book Sale: A Saturday mid-to-late June; a Saturday after Remembrance Sunday in November; both at Church of the Ascension (COA), Dartmouth Row, SE10 8BF

Human Rights Action Centre (HRAC): 17–25 New Inn Yard, London EC2A 3EA; for any official events please register via the website at www.amnesty.org.uk or tel: 020 7033 1675
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	Membership
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	david.webbe-wood@ntlworld.com 

	Publicity
	Simon Ware
	
	simontware@gmail.com

	AIBG Website
	David Webbe-Wood 
	
	david.webbe-wood@ntlworld.com

	London Region Representative 
	Simon Ware
	
	simontware@gmail.com
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